
11 January 2021 

Change of Company Name and ASX Code 

Pacifico Minerals Limited (ASX: PMY) (“Pacifico” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that 

following Shareholder approval received at the AGM of the Company held on 23 December 2020, the 

Australian Securities and Investments Commission (“ASIC”) has now processed the change of 

name for the Company from Pacifico Minerals Limited to Boab Metals Limited. 

The ASX ticker code will change from PMY to BML effective 12 January 2021. The 

Company’s registered address and telephone number remain unchanged and can be found at 

the bottom of this announcement. The website address will change to www.BoabMetals.com and 

the Company can also be contacted at info@BoabMetals.com. 

The Board of Directors have authorized this announcement for release to the market. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  

Simon Noon Managing Director 

Phone: +61 (0)8 6268 0449  

Email: info@BoabMetals.com 

About Boab Metals Limited
Boab Metals Limited (“Boab”, ASX: BML) is a Western Australian based exploration and development company 

with interests Australia and South America. In Australia, the company is currently focused on developing the 

Sorby Hills Lead-Silver-Zinc Joint Venture Project in WA. Boab owns a 75% interest in the Joint Venture

with the remaining 25% (contributing) interest held by Henan Yuguang Gold & Lead Co.Ltd. 

Sorby Hills is located 50km from the regional center of Kununurra in the East Kimberley and has existing sealed 

roads to transport concentrate from site to the facilities at Wyndham Port, a distance of 150km. Established 

infrastructure and existing permitting allows for fast-track production. 
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